
The Salt Lake County Council wants countywide law enforcement spending to be transparent, and we welcome 

feedback from our cities and police agencies to ensure we are spending taxpayer funds in the manner that is 

most beneficial to the entire county.  

 

To that end, it is the intent of the council to have council fiscal staff, working in conjunction with the Mayor 

and Sheriff’s fiscal staff, draft a letter at the beginning of each year to all municipalities in the county. This 

letter will detail the countywide law enforcement services funded by the council in the approved county 

budget as allowed by the Unified Police Department interlocal agreement. The letter will outline the specific 

programs/services and the dollar amount for these services. Other detailed information about the 

program/service may also be included as the Council or Sheriff sees fit.  

 

This letter will also request feedback from municipalities as to whether they need additional information or 

have comments or questions about the programs/services offered and include contact information for County 

Council members. 
  
 


